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Dear Colleagues, 
 
“For those facing the challenge of change, and let’s face it; who isn’t; 
I can’t recommend Warren Macdonald highly enough. A new 
perspective, an “expanding of the mind” is what we were looking for, 
and that’s exactly what Warren delivered. 
 
Warren understood us from the outset, capturing the audience’s full 
attention from the first word to the last. As teachers, we often feel 
misunderstood, so the effort Warren made to connect with us was not 
only greatly appreciated but made for an exceptional experience that 
literally knocked our socks off. 
 
Thanks so much again for making our 2009 conference a huge 
success and for helping us shift our perception on the challenges 
ahead.” 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Mark Ramsankar  
President Edmonton Public Teachers Local No 37 
Of The Alberta Teachers’ Association 
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